
SCRUTINY CONSULTATION

65/08 - RECYCLING MARKETS: The Environmental Contracts Manager submitted a
written briefing note in relation to the current economic situation and the effect on the
market for the sales of recyclable materials - plastics, card, paper, and metals, which
was very poor.  This item was considered as part of Minute 64/08 (4).

Members noted the briefing note.

(6.40 pm - 7.23 pm)


